
 

 
 

 
 
12 May, 2022 
 
To, 
The General Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
Kind Attn: Head - Listing Department / Dept of Corporate Communications 
 
Ref: Our letter dated 11 May, 2022 towards submission of the Financials for the year ended 31 

March, 2022 
 
Sub: Disclosures of related party transactions for the half-year ended March 31, 2022 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is with reference to our letter submitted yesterday i.e. on 11 May, 2022, regarding submission 
of Annual Financials for the year ended 31 March, 2022 along with disclosures of related party 
transactions for the half-year ended March 31, 2022 as required under Regulation 23(9) of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
We hereby submit the revised disclosures of related party transactions for the half-year ended 
March 31, 2022 with certain change in the details in the column ‘value of transaction as approved by 
the audit committee for FY22’ for income and expense related transactions between the Company 
and Fullerton India Credit Company Limited.  
 
Request you to take the revised disclosures on record.  
  
Yours faithfully 
 

    For Fullerton India Home Finance Company Limited 
 
 

 
Jitendra Maheshwari 
Company Secretary 
 
Encl: As above 
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